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From:
Sent: 08 July 2011 12:23
To: Local Plans (Planning Policy)
Subject: Core Strategy

Dear Mr Hollingworth

Further to your letter dated 13th June 2011 with ref to sustainability appraisal of Core Strategy
Submission document, | can confirm that the Rayleigh Town Council have no further comments to
add.
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